Carlsbad, iew Mexico
July 22, 1933

Mr. Harry Walker,
809 Ellis-Singleton Bldg.,
Wichita, Kansas,

Dear \Mr. Walker:

I regret that I was out of town at the
time your wire came end have not bee able to write you
sooner. I ean't understand why this bond matter hasn't
been straightened before now. I have copies of letters
written to the agents of the bondirg company by both Dr.
Wells and the writer, which are six weeks old. I also
have a copy of a letter written to you under date of June
17th by Dr. Wells advising that the department will
accept your personal bond in lieu of the U. S. F. & G.
Co. bond. A personal bond form was enclosed.

Apparently from the way your wire reaeds
you Lave never received this correspondence. I am today
sending #ells a copy of your wire and also asking him to
see what hes caused all the delay, I am positive the per-
sonal bond ( like we discussed w:en you were Lere ) will
meet with the approval of the department. I am also
writing the Sante Fe office, to send you another bond form,
(if you haven't all ready submhtted a bond on this form)
please make it out and return it to Dr. yells, State Geol-
ogist, Santa Fe, New Mexico.

I am very sorry that it has been necessary
for vou to write zll of the letters and wires to get this
matter fixed up. I can't see any excuse for the delay. It
is probable that the letter together with bond form written
to you by Dr. ‘ells on June 17th was improperly addressed,
as we have had some correspondence with a walker in Calif.

I tr:st this delay has not caused you too
muck inconvenience and hope that our dealings in the future
will be with rore promptness, Regards,

Very truly yours,

Je. Do Hunter,
0il 4 Gas Inspect r.



